
About:
In 2022, there was a grand opening of the Sheffield Lake’s new
Storybook Trail. A portion of the Brookside Nature Trail was built
through a collaborative effort. Unfortunately, while the trail has been
widely popular, it was made of gravel and is difficult for strollers,
wheelchairs, or wagons. To make sure the storybook trail can
continue to be used by all, Sheffield Lake used the Healthy Places
Grant to:

Install an asphalt expansion as the entrance of the new
Storybook Trail

The trail can now service the community for years to come, as
families spend time engaging in healthy activities and walking
around while enhancing literacy as well.
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